NOTICE CALLING FOR NOMINATIONS TO

THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF RECLAMATION DISTRICT NO. 799
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a General Election will be held in Reclamation District No.
799 (*District”) on November 14, 2023, for the purpose of electing two trustees to serve on the
Board of Trustees of the District. In accordance with California Water Code Section 50731.5, to
be placed on the ballot for the election, a petition for a nominee must be filed with the District’s
Board Secretary (located at 6325 Bethel Island Road, Bethel Island, California 94511) no later
than 5:00 p.m. on September 21, 2023, The form o.f the petition must be in substantial
conformance with Water Code Section 50731.6 and identify the name of the nominee and signed
by five (5) or more landowners or the landowner’s legal representative owning property within

the boundaries of the Distiict.

Dated: ___ August 31, 2023 fs/ @ I

Dina Holder
District Secretary, Reclamation District No. 799




